
 

 

 

Health Checkup for Children Entering Elementary School 

小学校就学時健康診断について 

 

 

A health checkup will be conducted at elementary schools in Suita City for 

children who will enter elementary school in April 2026.If you are unable to 

attend the checkup at your designated school, you may take it at another 

elementary school. 

For detailed information about the schedule and venues, please refer to the 

notice that will be mailed in early October or check the city’s website. If you do 

not receive the notice by Tuesday, October 14, please contact us. 

 

■ Period 

Wednesday, October 15, 2025 – Wednesday, December 10, 2025 

 

■ Eligible Children 

Children born between April 2, 2019 and April 1, 2020, who are scheduled to 

enter elementary school in April 2026. 

 

■ Website 

https://www.city.suita.osaka.jp/kosodate/1018281/1018285/1023243.html 

 

■Department in charge 

 Health and Food Service Section (Hoken Kyushoku shitu) 

 Phone: 06-6155-8152 

 

Please contact the Suita Multilingual One Stop Consultation Center for further 

inquiries. 

Suita Multilingual One Stop Consultation Center 
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